
 

13th September 2018 

 

To: Parents of pupils in Junior and Senior School 

 

Dear Parents 

Macmillan Coffee Morning – Friday 28th September 2018 

You will have heard of the huge national charity fundraiser for Macmillan Cancer Charity: Macmillan Coffee 

Mornings. 

Hollygirt has decided to join in this year and we cordially invite you and extended members of your family and 

friends to join us on Friday 28th September 2018 from 10.25-10.45am (break time) in the Senior School hall for 

tea, coffee and cakes. The event has been arranged and will be hosted by our Year 11 team and we hope you 

can make it, to help us support this valuable work that touches so many of us.  

The Macmillan charity supports someone affected by cancer, from diagnosis through treatment and beyond. All 

proceeds will go directly to the charity.   

 

Yours sincerely,   

 

 

Mrs Hutley 

Headmistress 


